Ann Neff

From: Monica Schultz

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 8:18 AM

To: Dan Devine; Alderpersons; City Hall Development; Ann Neff
Subject: FW: Online Form Submittal: Email City Clerk

For July 1* Common Council meeting.

From: noreply@civicplus.com [mailto:noreply@civicplus.com]
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 7:36 AM

To: Monica Schultz

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Email City Clerk

From;: Theresa@cook-specialty.com

Message: RE: Special Use Permit for bakery, Aggies Cakes and Pastries to be located at 726-28 w. Greenfield
Ave.

I think this is a perfect business for our downtown area! They will be a great addition to the area. As a local
business owner in the same block as where Aggies will be located we welcome them. And look forward to them
being in the area.



